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The current global pandemic situation is causing a great amount 
of uncertainty in general, and our community is not spared. 
Support and solidarity with all our colleagues is so important 
in this time. 

In the news of our community, always very active, accommodating 
the situation, you will soon receive the Yearbook 2020, observer 
of the events and activities of past year. We hope you will enjoy 
reading the various reports, especially those written by our 
JEOL-European Microscopy awardees Dr Sara Bals and Dr 
Emmanuel, the brilliant one about the KAVLI price 2020, as 
well reports of the students who attended the virtual meeting 
EMC2020 in November 2020. 

As done last year, EMS Scholarships will be offered to students 
attending the virtual EMC extension meeting: The Joint Meeting 
of Dreiländertagung & Multinational Congress on Microscopy 
on August 22-26 2021. 

The EMS executive Board will have its virtual meeting in April 
this year.

Calls for sponsored events have been launched in February for 
the second half of the year (July to December 2021). This financial 
support from the EMS will back virtual and onsite events, often 
organized in the form of a school or course and others, and thus 
help organizers to invite top scientists to lecture our coming 
generations of microscopists and student’s participation to the 
meetings.

We invite you to visit the EMS webpage:
http://www.eurmicsoc.org/en/, which is daily updated to 
efficiently provide you with information from our community.

Any suggestions and ideas for future newsletters are welcome 
at sec@eurmicsoc.org .
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